October 9, 2011

To Whom It May Concern:

I supervised the assembly and installation of the Aldena directional antenna system for
WEGB, Napeague, NY (Construction Permit File BMPED-20110308 AAB). I certify that
the antenna was installed pursuant to the manufacturer’s instructions.

I'have been employed as a broadcast engineer for 16 years working on numerous AM,

FM, and LPTV stations and have supervised the installation of several high-power FM
antenna systems.

Sincerely,

O

Alex Roman

Electronic Mail address: laradioengineer@yahoo.com




